
Children & Family Resource Center of 
Henderson County will use the 2016 Ribbon of 
Hope funds to expand its Once Upon a Time 
reading program. The funding will add 16 trained 
volunteers to read in childcare centers. The 
organization will also couple its existing Child 
Care Resource and Referral trainings and one-
on-one coaching of childcare teachers to 
increase their early literacy skill development 
knowledge. 
 

http://www.childrenandfamily.org/
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